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FROM THE COMMANDER’S DESK:

Dear Fellow Members,

It has been almost 6 months since the creation
of our post. During this time several meetings
have taken place and the seeds for success
have been planted. In the upcoming months
my objective is to finalize a time and day for
reqular meetings. Your attendance at these
meetings will be essential for the success of
our post. It is understood that we all have
obligations to our families, employment,
etc. My only request is that you stay in
communication with other members and
help out in any way you can. This
newsletter will serve as the current
events for the post and will Reep
you abreast of all upcoming
meetings. Until next time, stay &=
motivated and God Bless e
America! SR

——_—

Raymond Bush

Commander

District #1 Meetings:
December 6 - Hicksville Post# 3211 - 1500 hrs

County Meetings:
November 24 - Centereach Post# 4927 - 2000 hrs
December 8 - Huntington Post# 1469 - 2000 hrs
January 26 - East Setauket Post# 3054 - 2000 hrs
(Contact Commander Bush if interested in attending)



